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Charter: To oversee and monitor lake conditions and create a healthy fish habitat for recreational purposes. 

 

Committee Members: Paul McDaniel as Chairman, Glenn Christensen, Roy McCutchen, Angie Francis, Mike Oatley, 

Paul Flanagan, Lou Santoriello, Laura Pool and Jeff Harbert. 

 

Meetings:  No meeting was held this month although all committee members were contacted for input on 22-23 projects.  

 
Project Updates: 

 We are glad to report the Aeration system in Willow Lake is now running at full capacity. The well-house is wired 

and operational, but ventilation work will need to be done before the weather warms up or the new pump system 

will be damaged. We have the specs for this project and will be putting in a work order soon with Operations.  

 

 We have had an issue with the Aeration System in Meadow Lake. Aquatics Associates will be repairing/ replacing 

pumps under warranty very soon.  

 

 The work Boat and Trailer have been delivered, a trolling motor has been donated. All that remains to complete 

the system before ice-out is a battery and charger. The total expenses will be slightly less than the $3K approved 

for this purchase mainly due to the donation of the trolling motor–Thanks to Scott Johnstone in that regard. 

 

 We continue to improve cooperative efforts with Operations and Water Committees. This will be mutually 

beneficial for all aforementioned committees. There is still work to be done to facilitate better cooperation in the 

future. 

 

 We will continue our efforts toward getting access to the revenue generated by sales of Fishing Badges and Boat 

Stickers, both directly related to Lake Health and Fishing Committee budget.  

 

 Director Christensen has done a wonderful job of working with myself and Treasurer McCutchen to get our 

budget established for the upcoming year of fiscal 22/23.  

 

Plan the work, Work the plan. Thank you very much.  

 

Paul McDaniel  

Chairman of the Lake Health and Fishing Committee 
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